
        
 

We have packs of 6 very cute 
greeting cards available for 
$10.00 each, people wanting to 
buy can order via our website 
or ring Ruth on 027 208 3725 
also you can purchase them 
from Central Art Gallery (71 
Beach Street, Queenstown), 
it’s a great gift idea! 
 

--------------------------------------------   

Bingo Night  

 Wednesday at The Tanoa 

Aspen Hotel – Fernhill 7pm 

start. Cash prizes & raffles!! 

Come along for a fun night. 

Drinks, snacks or meals can 

be ordered at the bar.  All 

weekly proceeds go toward 

food & ongoing care & 

treatment for our rescue cats. 

 

--------------------------------------------  

We have beautiful cats & 

kittens available for adoption, 

if you are interested in visiting 

gorgeous kitties, please 

contact us. Adoption fee 

applies, which covers micro 

chipping and de-sexing. 

 

-------------------------------------------- 

We are looking for volunteers 

who can feed our cat colony 

near Copthorne/Millennium 

Hotel in town 3-4 days a week. 

Queenstown Cat Rescue 

supplies cat food. If you could 

help us please contact Mayumi 

on 0274 940 540 

 

-------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 Find us on Facebook! Invite 

us to be your friend, and 

checkout our albums on 

‘Homes Wanted’, ‘Success 

Stories ’& ‘Cats Missing’. 

 

 

 

 

Successful kitten adoption day! 
9 kittens & young cats found forever 
homes through our adoption day on 
20/21 April! Very successful weekend. 
But all of this would not have been 
possible without the support of our 
amazing volunteers!! It is because of 
you beautiful people who make 
Queenstown Cat Rescue what it is 
today!! Thank you to you all - you 
know who you are... And we still have 
many more kittens available for 
adoption - we will update photos of 
kitties wanting homes on Facebook 
and our website soon!  
 
 

************************************************************ 
Our Kitty of the month is Ginga Ninja. He is from 
one of our colonies in Queenstown, he is approx. 
1.5 years old and de-sexed.  He is very gentle and 
smoochy! He is a bit shy and suits a quiet 
environment. He loves cuddles and is very 
affectionate, he likes sleeping on your lap and 
purrs lots! He will be really good company once 
he gets to know you. If you are interested in 
visiting him, please contact Mayumi on 0274 940 

540 or Nick on 0272 202 195 
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Wanting to volunteer your services to foster, adopt, or assist with our fundraisers? You can 
find out more information on our website www.qcatrescue.org.nz 
Contact  Ruth 027 208 3725 or Julia 021 268 2962  Email: admin@qcatrescue.org.nz 
*************************************************************************************************** 

(Photo – Rocky 
went home with a 
lovely family in 
Arthurs Point on 
adoption day) 

 

Where does the purr come from? 
Purring originates in the vocal 
chords. The sound is produced as 
the chords vibrate, as they are 
rapidly pulled to and fro by the 
muscles in the walls of the larynx 
(or voice box). These muscles are, 
in turn, controlled by nerves that 
set the rhythm of the purr. We 
associate purring with pleasure, 
but cats may also purr after being 
involved in traffic accidents or 
when frightened, such as when 
they are at the veterinary surgery. 
(from ‘Cats’ by Dr Bruce Fogle) 

https://www.facebook.com/queenstown.catrescue
mailto:admin@qcatrescue.org.nz

